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Home Forward Will Continue to Provide Housing to Everyone  
Regardless of Immigration Status as Allowed by Law  

 

Important Information about how Home Forward and Your Housing 
May be Impacted by Recent Actions by the Federal Government  

FEDERAL FUNDING FREEZE  
 

As of February 7, 2025, the federal 
government has rescinded the document that 

began the federal funding freeze, and two 
courts have temporarily halted the freeze.  

Home Forward IS NOT currently impacted by 
recent actions to freeze federal funding and is 
receiving the funding needed to operate our 

housing and programs as usual.  

 
 

 

EXECUTIVE ORDERS  
 

Home Forward is not a federal agency and 
not directly subject to recent Executive 
Orders (EOs). The EOs impact federal 
agencies such as the Department of 

Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 
HUD provides the rules and funding for 
many of Home Forward’s housing and 

programs. As of February 7, 2025, there 
are no changes at HUD that affect Home 

Forward’s operations or your housing. 
Future changes at HUD may have an 

impact in ways that we do not yet know.  
 

HOME FORWARD’S COMMITTMENT 
 

Home Forward is committed to keeping 
you stably housed. We WILL NOT make 
any changes to our operations that will 
negatively impact you, unless we are 

required to by a change in law or loss of 
funding.  

 
Home Forward is committed to keeping 
you informed if any changes impact our 

ability to keep you stably housed at 
www.HomeForward.org.   

SPEAK OUT 
 

If you have concerns about recent 
federal actions, you may want to 

share them with your elected 
officials.  

 
https://www.congress.gov/ 
members/find-your-member  
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